
 

Proposed significant changes to Bradwell Homefield CE VC Primary (Voluntary 
Controlled) School, Bradwell, Norfolk NR31 8NS 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that, Norfolk County Council intends to make a 
prescribed alteration to the above school, in accordance with section 19 (1) of the 
Education and Inspections Act 2006 and The School Organisation (Prescribed 
Alterations to Maintained Schools) (England) Regulations 2013, by increasing the 
number of pupils from 210 pupils to 420 pupils,  move into a new school building 
located on Chaplin Road and change the age range from 3 – 11 to 4 – 11. These 
changes would come into effect from the Spring Term of 2027 (subject to planning 
permission). 
 
This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the proposal can be 
obtained by: 
 

 
 

• Visiting the webpage/QR Code: Bradwell Homefield 
Primary School Organisation Changes - Norfolk County 
Council - Citizen Space 

• Emailing schoolreview@norfolk.gov.uk   

• Writing to the School Organisation Team, Children’s 
Services, Lower Ground Floor, County Hall, Martineau 
Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DL 

 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may 
object to, or make comments on, the proposal by sending them to the School 
Organisation Team, Children’s Services, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 
2DL or by email to: schoolreview@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
Signed:  Sara Tough 
Executive Director of Children's Services 
 
Publication Date: 18 November 2024 
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